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Other Land Use Actions 

 
NOTICE OF A CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED LAND USE CODE 

AMENDMENTS TO CORRECT TYPOGRAPHICAL ERRORS ON THE OFFICIAL LAND USE 
MAP AND IN CODE LANGUAGE ADOPTED IN ORDINANCE 125291 THAT REZONED 

CERTAIN LAND IN DOWNTOWN (DOWNTOWN REZONE CORRECTION BILL) 
 
The Seattle City Council is considering amendments to the City’s Land Use Code, Seattle 
Municipal Code (SMC) Title 23, to (1) correct typographical errors on pages 100 and 108 
of the Official Land Use Map in a Downtown zone and (2) make a technical correction to 
Map A for Section 23.58B.050 of the SMC.  
   
PUBLIC HEARING  
The Seattle City Council’s Planning, Land Use, and Zoning (PLUZ) Committee will hold a 
public hearing to take comments on the proposal during their meeting on Monday, June 
26, at 6:00 p.m. The hearing will be held in the: 
 

Commons / Lunch Room 
Garfield High School 

400 23rd Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98122 

 
Garfield High School is accessible. The school is located on the 3, 4 and 48 bus lines, 
transit directions can be found at: http://tripplanner.kingcounty.gov/. Directions to 
Garfield can be found at: 
http://garfieldhs.seattleschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=7367&pageId=65506. 
 
For those who wish to testify, sign-up sheets will be available starting at 5:30. For more 
information on the time of the hearing, please check the Committee agenda a few days 
prior to the meeting at http://www.seattle.gov/council/committees. 
  
Print and communications access is provided on prior request. Please contact Spencer 
Williams at 684-8808 or via e-mail at: spencer.williams@seattle.gov as soon as possible 
to request accommodations for a disability. 

Childcare will be provided if requested by June 19. To request childcare during the 
public hearing, contact Spencer Williams (see contact information above). 

 
Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to Spencer Williams in 
Councilmember Rob Johnson’s office, by calling (206) 684-8808 or via e-mail at: 
spencer.williams@seattle.gov. 
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WRITTEN COMMENTS 

For those unable to attend the public hearing, written comments may be sent to: 
 

Councilmember Rob Johnson 
Legislative Department 

600 Fourth Avenue, Floor 2 
PO Box 34025 

Seattle, WA  98124-4025 
or by email to rob.johnson@seattle.gov   

 
Written comments should be received by June 26, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
 
The Council Bill and supporting documents can be obtained from: 
http://www.seattle.gov/council/committees/planning-land-use-and-zoning.   
 
Questions regarding the proposal or requests for electronic copies may be directed to 
Aly Pennucci of the City Council Central Staff at (206) 684-8148 or via email at 
aly.pennucci@seattle.gov.  
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